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No students will be released for early dismissal after 3:45pm.

If you need to pick your child up for early dismissal, please do so by 3:45 pm.

Your child’s safety is our first priority! No transportation changes will be accepted by phone or email. Faxes are accepted: 706-481-1620.

If a student regularly rides a particular bus home, he or she will not be allowed to ride a different bus without a written note from parents. A note is also required when students who are normally walkers or car riders take the bus home with a friend. This note has to be verified by phone in the main office in the morning.


Thank you for adhering to these procedures.
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